
Memo to Board 

 

 

Subject:   Records of the Metropolitan Crime Commission of New Orleans (MCC) 

 

 

 

I concur with Phil Golrick’s recommendations as oulined in the attached memorandum.  In this 

instance, we are dealing almost exclusively with textual records in reasonably good condition that 

should be able to be reproduced without loss of information.  We are hopeful that we can persuade 

the MCC to agree to a limited use of redactions and that there be a date certain for the full release of 

any redacted information.  

 

I plan to send off the letter to Mr. Goyeneche by the middle of next week.  Please let me know if 

you have any thoughts on our plan of action.   

 


